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Our reference  
0701/23/IYCH 

 
Taipei 
18 July 2023 

 
 
Subject: Confirmation of affiliation of the Korfball Federation of India  
 
Dear President Mishra,  
 
Referred to the letter of International Korfball Federation (IKF) dated 17 July 2023 written by 
Prof. Jan FRANSOO, the IKF President, I confirm herewith that the Korfball Federation of India 
(KFI) is a Member of the IKF Asia – the Asian Continental Korfball Confederation as per the 
IKF Statutes, and in line with the continental allocation as defined by the International 
Olympic Committee.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
On behalf of the Executive Committee of the IKF ASIA  
 
 
 
 
Prof. Inglish Ying-Che HUANG 
President 
 

Room 204, Gymnasium, 

No 134, Sec. 2, He-ping East Road,  

Taipei 106,  

Chinese Taipei. 

Telephone: +886 2 27321104 E.63508 

Cellphone: +886 939 369245 

Email: asia@ikf.org 

TO:  Himanshu Nath Mishra  
President  
Korfball Federation of India  
himanshunathmishra@gmail.com  
officekfi@gmail.com 
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